Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo’s
Call With Swedish Foreign Minister
Margot Wallstrom

Readout
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
November 19, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo spoke today with Swedish Foreign Minister Margot
Wallstrom and thanked her for Sweden’s role in securing the release of an
American citizen from North Korea. The Secretary also thanked the Swedes for
their support and services as our Protecting Power in North Korea, and
discussed other issues of mutual concern.
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